
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 August 2007 

10. APPOINTMENT OF REPRESENTATIVE TO BYLAWS REVIEW SUBCOMMITTEE 
 

The Community Board was requested to nominate a member of a subcommittee to feed Community 
Board members’ views into the review of bylaws. 

 
The Board resolved to appoint the Chairperson as its representative on the Bylaw Reviews 
Subcommittee.  

 
 


